-------- Original message --------

From: "Billy, Kyle" <KBilly@coj.net>

Date: 2/12/18 12:21 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: CM <CM@coj.net>

Subject: Audio Recording from November 13, 2012 Special Committee on the Status of JEA

Good Afternoon,

In working to update our 2012 report on the value of JEA, | remembered a meeting that was held in
Conference Room A to discuss the possible sale of JEA. | have located the audio recording of the
November 13, 2012 meeting, which can be heard at the link below. The link takes you to a City Council
web page where you will need to click on the audio link for the November 13, 2012 meeting. The
recording is approximately 56 minutes long and contains discussion that remains relevant.

http://www.coj.net/city-council/standing-committees/special-committee-to-review-the-status-of-jea

Kyle Billy, C.P.A.
Council Auditor
City of Jacksonville
(904) 630-1625



